



November 15, 2019

FREEDOM	CENTER	CHARTER	MEMBER
	SINCE	E 2013	

Dear _____.

You must read John Perazzo's startling new booklet – *Crashing the Border* – because you can bet there'll be a new border crisis any day now, and you need to be armed with the truth.

You know what I'm talking about: the media will scream about kids in "concentration camps," heartless immigration officials and, of course, Donald Trump.

Believe me, these so-called crises are manufactured – bought and paid for by the Left to undermine American sovereignty and demoralize the American public.

As a loyal Freedom Center Member, you may remember that in my misguided youth, I was a disciple of the radical leftist Saul Alinsky ... just like Bernie Sanders and Barack Obama. (The difference is, I grew up. They did not!)

So I know the Alinskyite technique called the "Cloward-Piven strategy" – named after socialists who proposed in 1966 to break the back of the government by *doubling* the welfare rolls. Their goal was to push America into an <u>economic collapse</u> that would result in <u>vast</u> income redistribution and the fall of capitalism.

Today, the Left, including members of Congress, is applying the Cloward-Piven strategy to the immigration issue. Let me show you exactly how they're doing this.

First, they create a crisis by obstructing the wall and attacking ICE and Border Patrol agents. Next, they support caravans of illegal aliens marching through Mexico and sneaking into the U.S. Finally, they clamor that detention centers are "concentration camps" and demand the release of all detainees into our cities and towns.

Their plan is simply this: <u>overwhelm our borders with so many illegal aliens and</u> refugees that a weakened America has no choice but to accept the eradication of our borders and our sovereignty!

Your Freedom Center is committed to exposing these outrageous anti-American activities. But we urgently need your financial support – a contribution of \$10 or more – to

(over, please)

help us distribute a million copies of *Crashing the Border* to the American people and to key lawmakers and opinion leaders.

Thankfully, you and I have a president in the White House who is bold in defense of U.S. sovereignty. <u>Donald Trump has done more to secure our borders and stop illegal immigration than any president in my lifetime</u>. But the nonstop attacks by the media and leftist politicians – even some politicians in his own party – put his reforms at risk.

Thanks to your generosity, the Freedom Center works closely with the Trump administration to *Make America Great Again*. Now the president needs our support to fend off Nancy Pelosi and the leftists in Congress who figure the best way to stop him from building a wall is to remove him from office!

I'm proud to say the Freedom Center is President Trump's wingman. Even the uberliberal *Washington Post* acknowledged our strong bond with the president, writing:

"Since its formation in 1988, the Freedom Center has helped cultivate a generation of political warriors seeking to upend the Washington establishment. These warriors include some of the most powerful and influential figures in the Trump administration ...'

—Washington Post, Robert O'Harrow, Jr., June 13, 2017

The Freedom Center owes our success to members like you! You stand with us in fights against jihadists, Antifa thugs, Black Lives Matter extremists, and other enemies of patriotic Americans like you and me. *Now President Trump needs you to support the Freedom Center as he faces the biggest challenge of his lifetime.*

Will you send a special gift today to help us <u>expose the Left</u> and mobilize national support to <u>build the wall</u> that every patriotic American knows we need? For a gift of \$25 or more, I will send you a free copy of *Crashing the Border*.

Without your continued generosity, President Trump can't get the help he needs from the Freedom Center, and we won't be able to put *Crashing the Border* in the hands of key opinion leaders and lawmakers.

Sincerely,

So please rush back your most generous gift today. I wish you a most Happy Thanksgiving!

David Horowitz

Founder and CEO

P.S. If the Left gets its way, President Trump will be dumped from office ... and America will be overrun by refugees and illegal aliens. Please rush your most generous gift so we can give President Trump the support he needs and put the booklet *Crashing the Border* in the hands of lawmakers and key opinion leaders!



REPLY MEMORANDUM

MEMBER SINCE: 2013

Yes, David! I want to help the Freedom Center distribute <i>Crashing the Border</i> to millions of Americans, as well as to key opinion leaders and lawmakers. We must expose the Left's plot to erase our borders and destroy U.S. sovereignty. And I want to defeat those who seek to remove President Trump from office before he can build the wall! Enclosed is my gift of:									
	\$20	□ \$15	□ \$10	☐ Other \$					
My gift is \$25 o as soon as possil		e. Please s	end my free	e copy of your booklet Crashing the Border					

Please make check payable to: **David Horowitz Freedom Center (DHFC)**Contributions to DHFC are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.

CREDIT CARD CONTRIBUTION	
Please charge my: ☐ MasterCard ☐ Visa ☐ Amex ☐ Discover	Amount: \$
Card number	Card expiration date
Name as it appears on card	-
Signature	-

Want to get the latest Center news as it breaks? Sign up for our e-mail updates:

Formerly called the Center for the Study of Popular Culture, the David Horowitz Freedom Center was incorporated in the state of California on August 4, 1988. The principal place of business is 14724 Ventura Blvd., Suite 820, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403, and the phone number is (818) 849-3470. We have a 501(c)(3) classification from the Internal Revenue Service. Our purpose is to provide news and information service; to educate the media, the schools and all other parties interested in popular culture.

A copy of our latest financial report may be obtained by writing to the David Horowitz Freedom Center, 14724 Ventura Blvd., Suite 820, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403, (818) 849-3470. If you are a resident of one of these states, you may obtain financial information directly from the state agency: ELORIDA – A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE, 1-800-435-7352 (800-HELP-FLA) WITHIN THE STATE OR VISITING www.FloridaConsumerHelp.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. Florida Registration #CH4135. GEORGIA — A full and fair description of the programs of the David Horowitz Freedom Center and our financial statement summary are available upon request at the office and phone number indicated above. MARYLAND — For the cost of copies and postage, Office of the Secretary of State, State House, Annapolis, MD 21401. MISSISSIPPI – The official registration and financial information of the David Horowitz Freedom Center may be obtained from the Mississippi Secretary of State's office by calling 1-888-236-6167. Registration by the Secretary of State does not imply endorsement. NEW JERSEY - INFORMATION FILED WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL CONCERNING THIS CHARITABLE SOLICITATION AND THE PERCENTAGE OF CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED BY THE CHARITY DURING THE LAST REPORTING PERIOD THAT WERE DEDICATED TO THE CHARITABLE PURPOSE MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE ATTORNEY GENERAL OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY BY CALLING (973) 504-6215 AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET AT http://www.state.nj.us/lps/ca/charfrm.htm. REGISTRATION WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT. NEW YORK — You may obtain information on charitable organizations and obtain a copy of our latest financial report from the New York Attorney General's Charities Registry at www.charitiesnys.com or, upon request, by contacting the Office of the Attorney General, Charities Bureau, 28 Liberty Street, New York, NY 10005, or calling (212) 416-8401, NORTH CAROLINA - FINANCIAL INFORMATION ABOUT THIS ORGANIZATION AND A COPY OF ITS LICENSE ARE AVAILABLE FROM THE STATE SOLICITATION LICENSING BRANCH AT 1-888-830-4989. THE LICENSE IS NOT AN ENDORSEMENT BY THE STATE. PENNSYLVANIA - The official registration and financial information of the David Horowitz Freedom Center may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. VIRGINIA – Virginia State Office of Consumer Affairs, Department of Agricultural and Consumer Services, PO Box 1163, Richmond, VA 23218, WASHINGTON – Charities Division, Office of the Secretary of State, State of Washington, Olympia, WA 98504-0422, 1-800-332-4483. WEST VIRGINIA - Residents may obtain a summary of the registration and financial documents from the Secretary of State, State Capitol, Charleston, WV 25305. WISCONSIN – a financial statement of the David Horowitz Freedom Center disclosing assets, liabilities, fund balances, revenue, and expenses for the preceding fiscal year will be provided upon request. Registration with any of these state agencies does not imply endorsement, approval or recommendation by any state.

FROM		PLEASE PLACE STAMP HERE
H227WM	DAVID HOROWITZ, FOUNDER & CEO DAVID HOROWITZ FREEDOM CENTER PO BOX 130707 HOUSTON TX 77219-0707	

րգիհարկիրիիակիացիկերիիինիկերիկին